
Dates for the diary

3rd February 2023

A Christian family, where all are valued, children achieve and the future begins.

Health & Wellbeing
We have been talking to the children about taking time to be still and quiet. We have 
shared with them how reading helps you to relax and regulate before bedtime. It has 
been lovely discussing the books they have been reading at home.

WORSHIP
This week we have looked at what it means to belong. We 
looked at different symbols and how they represent the 
company or brand. We linked this to our school badge and 
discussed the meaning of the four pictures on the badge: the 
stone column cross that can be found near Tesco, the 
Lancashire red rose, the shells for St James and the fire 
because we are a forest school.  We looked at how we 
belong to our school family, our own family, different clubs 
and as a church school we are part of God’s family.

School finishes for half term on 
Friday 10th February and re-
opens on Monday 20th February. 

Home Reading
Please can all home reading books come 
to school on a daily basis. Please can you 
sign and comment in your child’s reading 
record when they read at home. All 
classrooms have had their reading areas 
developed this past month and they are 
lovely inviting places for the children to 
read and relax in. I have attached some 
pictures of a few reading areas and 
displays we have recently developed in 
school.

Yoga Festival
Today the children had a lovely 
experience with the yoga coach. They 
were taught ways to be still, to relax and 
ways to express their gratitude. Hopefully 
you will have some calm children arriving 
home tonight! 

World Book Day – Friday 3rd 

March, please see the attached 
leaflet, more information to 
follow next week.

Valentine’s Disco 
-Wednesday 8th Feb - Rec, Y1 & 2  
(during school time)

-Wednesday 8th Feb, Y3 & 4, 
3.15-4.15pm

-Wednesday 8th Feb, Y5 & 6,
4.30-5.30pm

More information will be sent 
out via the PTFA on Monday

School Uniform
Please find attached a school uniform list, which we sent out last summer. As we look 
to spring/summer uniforms and the children doing PE outside please note that they 
need trainers and tracksuit bottoms for PE sessions, along with shorts and t-shirts.


